From: Munoz, Gina
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 1:16:00 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Part 2 to the question 

 

Steve:
Just in case, we accepted on behalf of the City of Chicago on December 19th, 2015 from Scientific Games prizes for our senior which included t-shirts, bags, and piggy banks, letter openers.  All of which was past out to everyone in attendance.

Thank you kindly, 
Gina Muñoz
Assistant to the Alderman
